Connelly, Kristin D.

From: George Koleas [gkoleas@tulipcorp.comj
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2012 4:43 PM

To: Connelly, Kristin D.

Subject: Zoning Change

Thank you for your call today about the proposed zoning change.

Our only concern is that our property use is as a factory. We work 24/5 but have worked 24/7 and may do so again. Our
factory is not overly noisy and our current neighbors do not complain. But we are a factory and we do make noise. We do
not want to find ourselves beset with complaints from tenants about noise from our proper use of our property.

We also need assurance that our present use will continue and not be impeded in any way in the future.

We will also be concerned about access to our property adjacent to the development and the separation of our adjacent
parking lots.




